From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 10:52 AM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-11-17 10:37 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Mary Antoniolli

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

For some time now, | have felt the rising costs of electricity delivery to be unreasonable, in light of the fact that we have
an overabundance of it in Ontario. | live in a rural area and | own a seasonal property near Sudbury, and the
skyrocketing delivery rates to these areas makes me cringe. | am constantly trying to 'conserve’, but | think it is a
participatory pastime to keep the populace busy, so we won't react to the continual rise in delivery costs. | wish | could
live 'off-grid', but | am also a realist.

-- Attachment --





